
City of Douglas  
Household Hazardous Waste 
Pickup Event
The City of Douglas will be holding a household hazardous waste pickup event on Saturday, September 23, 2023, from  
8 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. at 4368 60th Street, Holland, MI. To control vehicle traffic and the amount of hazardous waste being 
disposed, vouchers are required, and can be picked up before the event at the Republic Services Holland scale house (4368 60th 
Street, Holland, MI, open from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday). 

You will need a valid ID and a current Republic Services account to receive a voucher. Vouchers are only valid for the date noted, and 
must be presented at the drop-off event. They will not be issued on the day of the event. There is a limit of 200 pounds of material 
per voucher. 

Because of the legal chain of custody required on hazardous waste, you will be required to sign a disposal form. Republic Services 
reserves the right to reject any items. No more than 5 gallons of liquids per customer.

Acceptable Items

	o Compost
	o Electronics
	o General waste cleaner
	o Latex paint
	o Lead paint

	n Aerosol cans 
	n Antifreeze
	n Batteries/battery acid
	n Detergents 
	n Degreasers and drain cleaners
	n Fertilizers and pesticides
	n Gasoline
	n Grease

	n Inks
	n Light bulbs
	n Mercury-containing items
	n Oil and oil-based paints 
	n Paint thinner
	n Propane tanks
	n Solvents
	n Thermometers

Unacceptable Items

	o Tires
	o Ammunition
	o Flares
	o Freon®-containing products
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